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Year 3 - Sea City Museum 

Friday 26 April 2024 
 

Dear Parents 

 

To support the first topic of the Summer term - The Titanic, we have planned a fantastic 

trip to the Sea City Museum in Southampton which will take place on Friday 26th April 

2024. 

 

The children will take part in a workshop learning about life on board the Titanic and 

visiting the museums special exhibition about the Titanic Story. There will also be time to 

view the exhibit; Titanic: The Legend. 

 

We will be travelling by coach and children will need to be in full school uniform. They will 

need to wear sensible shoes or black trainers, along with a waterproof coat. The coach 

will leave school at 9.30am and return in time for the end of the day. 

 

Children will need a packed lunch, including a non-fizzy drink. You can pre-order a school 

meal and your child will be provided with a packed lunch from school. 

 

We would also love some parent helpers. For safeguarding reasons, all volunteers need 

to have a DBS check through the school. If you would like to help on trips, and do not 

have a DBS check, please visit our website for more information. Due to the popularity of 

these trips, it will be first come first served so let the class teacher as soon as possible 

and the class teacher will contact you to confirm if you are needed. 

 

The cost of this fabulous trip is £15.50 per child. We are asking that every pupil 

contributes as we believe this event will be very beneficial to each child’s learning. If we 

do not receive enough contributions, however, then the trip may not be able to go ahead. 

 

We are requesting that full payment is received prior to the trip taking place and to 

facilitate this, we have broken your contribution down to three instalments: 

 

Payment  Incremental amount due  To reach us no later than  

https://www.nightingale.hants.sch.uk/parents/volunteering/


 

                                       

01    £5.50     31/3/24 

02    £5.00     29/2/24    

03    £5.00     31/3/24 
 
 
Alternatively, this can be made as a single payment of £15.50 which should reach us no 

later than 31 March 2024. 

 

This exciting trip will appear on your Scopay account. If you are not already registered for 

Scopay, please click here to request an online access code which will be emailed directly 

to you. We are encouraging all parents to sign up for a Scopay account as this allows you 

to make payments outside of office hours. However, if you do not wish to pay via Scopay, 

we are happy to accept cash or a cheque in a sealed envelope, clearly labelled with your 

child's name and class. 

 

Please complete the form here indicating your child’s participation by Friday 9th 
February 2024 as we are unable to take your child off site without your completed form. 
As well as medical consent and lunch choice, this form can also be used to indicate your 
interest in being a parent helper. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss Anderson and Mrs McLeish  

Year 3 Teachers 

 

https://forms.gle/caJp9jzNa8x93YAE8
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1_sy2k_zqmuvF8RD2b47KT8IdNLzobnspzp_8arbeK5k/edit

